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In Coordination with the offices of Academic Support Services and Academic Affairs, we have made the 
difficult decision to cancel the Fall 2020 cohorts of FT3, and to place the program on indefinite hold until 
the District is in a better position to assess the availability of funding.  Program Coordinator Melissa Reeve 
would like to express her gratitude to the many faculty who have participated in this program through its 
conception and pilot year, as well as those who were assigned to next Fall’s cohorts, several of whom have 
reached out to express their eagerness to be included when the program comes back.  We helped a lot of 
first-time college students this year, and we also learned a lot about their needs. We remain hopeful that 
once things stabilize, we can put these lessons to work to build a larger and stronger program in support 
of student success. 


